
 

 

Robert H. Baker American Legion Post 95  
Meeting Minutes of May 16, 2006 

 
Commander Paul Ellison opened the meeting in due form at 19:27 HRS  
Commander Paul Ellison led the pledge of allegiance. 
Commander Ellison introduced Liberty councilperson Juarenne Hester who talked about Liberty’s 
proposed annexation plans. 
Alan Shannon voiced his displeasure of letting the councilperson have a captive audience. 
Commander Ellison talked about Ira Hunter being named Outstanding Missourian for 2006. 
Sick Call: 
Johnny Vronz is out of the hospital 
Ted Nelson is home recovering from surgery 
Commander Ellison talked about Citizenship Awards to be given out on the 18th of May 
Commander Ellison talked about the upcoming Spring on the Square to be held on the 20th of May. 
Commander Ellison asked for volunteers for the Flag Disposal Ceremony to be held at 08:45 HRS and 
manning the information booth on the square. 
Commander Ellison talked about Memorial Day Weekend and the Avenue of Flags and the Nursing Home 
Visits on Memorial Day. 
Commander Ellison also talked about the three minutes of quiet to be observer at the Clay County Veterans 
memorial at 15:00HRS 
Marvin Mendenhall introduced new members Arthur Owens 
Commander Ellison said that Ray Nichols would run the June 20th meeting since he will be out of town and 
Ted Nelson will still be recuperating from surgery on his foot. It will also be the election of officers with the 
installation of officers being held at the Boys and Girls State Reports Meeting in July. The July meeting will 
be held at Cedars of Liberty on July 18th. 
Commander Ellison talked about the 40et8 Voiture 1379 4th Annual PigNic to be held June 17th at Wallace 
State Park. 
Commander Ellison reported that all monies and paperwork had been turned in to MODOT for the POW/MIA 
Memorial Highway. 
Post 95 Jackets: 
Don Happy reported the jackets should be in next week and that if you are interested in ordering a 
cover please see him after the meeting. 
Commander Ellison handed out Continuous Years Membership certificates and stars. 
Ray Nichols talked about how the Post Family Cookout was Marvin Mendenhall’s idea and that 
Marvin and Connie will be moving to Arkansas. They will be missed. 
Marvin Mendenhall thanked Commander Ellison for his outstanding job as Post 95 commander for 
the last five years. 
Commander Ellison closed the meeting at 20:01HRS 
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